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Robert Ludlum's The Bourne
Retribution Robert Ludlum 2014-01-02
Jason Bourne is back. An exhilarating rush of
a novel in Robert Ludlum's legendary series.
'Hugely enjoyable' Sunday Times. 'Watch
your back 007 - Bourne is out to get you' Sunday Times When the head of Mossad
learns that a major Mexican drug lord may
be traﬃcking something far more deadly
than drugs, he turns to his friend Jason
Bourne for help. Bourne agrees to
investigate, but he has his own agenda:
revenge. The drug lord is responsible for the
murder of Rebeka - one of the only people
Bourne has ever truly cared for. But as
Bourne attempts to avenge the woman he
loved, he becomes embroiled in a
monstrous world-wide scheme involving the
Chinese, Mexicans, and Russians. Each step
closer to vengeance is a step closer to his
own death.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Bourne
Imperative Eric Van Lustbader 2012-06-05
The internationally known Jason Bourne
can't help by feel connected to this case as
he ﬁnds a man also with amnesia and the
truth behind his identity could just save
Bourne's life. The man Jason Bourne ﬁshes
out of the freezing sea is near death, halfrobert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

drowned and bleeding profusely from a
gunshot wound. He awakens with no
memory of who he is or why he was shotand Bourne is eerily reminded of his own
amnesia. Then Bourne discovers that the
Mossad agent named Rebeka is so
determined to ﬁnd this injured man that she
has gone oﬀ the grid, cut her ties to her
agency, and is now being stalked by
Mossad's most feared killer. Do the answers
to these mysteries lie back in southeast
Lebanon, in a secret encampment to which
Bourne and Rebeka escaped following a
ﬁreﬁght weeks ago? The complex trail links
to the mission given to Treadstone directors
Peter Marks and Soraya Moore: ﬁnd the
semi-mythic terrorist assassin known as
Nicodemo. In the course of Bourne's
desperate, deadly search for a secret that
will alter the future of the entire world, he
will experience both triumph and loss, and
his life will never be the same. Now
everything turns on the amnesiac. Bourne
must learn his identity and purpose before
both he and Rebeka are killed. From
Stockholm to Washington, D.C., from Mexico
City to Beijing, the web of lies and betrayals
extends into a worldwide conspiracy of
monumental proportions.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Utopia
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Experiment Kyle Mills 2013-03-26 With U.S.
intelligence agencies wracked by internal
power struggles and paralyzed by
bureaucracy, the president has been forced
to establish his own clandestine group-Covert-One. It's activated only as a last
resort, when the threat is on a global scale
and time is running out.The Utopia
Experiment When Dresner Industries unveils
the Merge, a device that is destined to
revolutionize the world and make the
personal computer and smartphone
obsolete, Covert-One operative Colonel Jon
Smith is assigned to assess its military
potential. He discovers that enhanced
vision, real-time battleﬁeld displays,
unbreakable security, and near-perfect
marksmanship are only the beginning of a
technology that will change the face of
warfare forever--and one that must be kept
out of the hands of America's enemies at all
costs. Meanwhile, in the mountains of
Afghanistan, CIA operative Randi Russell
encounters an entire village of murdered
Afghans--all equipped with enhanced Merge
technology that even the Agency didn't
know existed. As Smith and Russell delve
into the circumstances surrounding the
Afghans' deaths, they're quickly blocked by
someone who seems to have access to the
highest levels of the military--a person that
even the president knows nothing about. Is
the Merge really as secure as its creator
claims? And what secrets about its
development is the Pentagon so desperate
to hide? Smith and Russell are determined
to learn the truth. But they may pay for it
with their lives . . .
Robert Ludlum's The Cassandra
Compact Robert Ludlum 2010-04-01 For
over thirty years, Robert Ludlum has been
acknowledged as the master of international
suspense and intrigue. In 2000, Ludlum
managed to raise the bar yet again with his
widely acclaimed bestsellers The
Prometheus Deception and The Hades
Factor, the ﬁrst novel in his exciting CovertOne series. Now Covert-One is back, in a
novel that could only have come from the
imagination of the world's greatest
storyteller. "What they're going to do, I
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

never would have believed it. It's insanity!"
They were the ﬁnal words spoken by Yuri
Danko, an oﬃcer in the medical division of
Russia's security service, before his body
was ripped apart by a spray of assassins'
bullets. In possession of Danko's classiﬁed
papers, Covert-One operative Jon Smith and
CIA undercover agent Randi Russell have
unearthed a terrifying global conspiracy that
threatens to unleash a plague of
immeasurable proportions. A Serb terrorist
has been dispatched from Russia to spirit
hazardous vials of deadly bacteria into the
United States. His mission: deliver it to an
unknown American government agent-- a
shadowy ﬁgure whose own motives for
acquiring the bioweapon are made all the
more unfathomable when both men are
found murdered, and the strain is stolen.
Now Smith and Russell must track it down,
ﬁnd the madman who possesses it, and stop
him before he holds a defenseless world
hostage with the power to render the
human race extinct.
Robert Ludlum's The Janus Reprisal Jamie
Freveletti 2012-09-13 The brand new
Covert-One novel in the series created by
the undisputed master of the thriller genre
and creator of Jason Bourne, Robert Ludlum.
When Covert-One's top operative Jon Smith
wakes in a hotel room, he's staring down the
barrel of a gun. The area is under terrorist
attack and within minutes, bombs explode
right across the city. In this perfectly
formulated chaos, criminal warlord Oman
Dattar, held for crimes against humanity,
escapes while his men attempt to steal a
new strain of deadly bacteria being
showcased at an international conference.
In the wrong hands, it has the power to
devastate nations - and Dattar and his men
have it ﬁrmly in their sights to use in their
plot to bring down the West once and for all.
Can Jon Smith stop him or is it already too
late?
Robert Ludlum's The Janson Option
Robert Ludlum 2014-03-18 Paul Janson
returns in a new adventure... Reformed from
his days of covert-operations, Paul Janson
has set a new mission for himself. Working
in partnership with champion sharpshooter
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Jessica Kincaid, he rehabilitates
disenchanted agents and helps them create
new lives outside of the violent intelligence
sector. Janson also takes on independent
assignments--for a fee, he'll use his skills to
resolve international crises. But only those
that he believes contribute to the greater
good of all. When oil executive Kingsman
Helms begs Janson to rescue his wife,
Allegra, from Somali pirates, Janson and
Kincaid seize the opportunity. At last they
can derail American Synergy Corporation's
scheme to subvert sovereign nations into
wholly-owned subsidiaries. But the pirates
are the least lethal threat in the violent
chaos of oil-rich East Africa, and when
Janson and Kincaid stumble into a
bewildering storm of plots and counterplots,
they begin to fear that the only way to
escape would be to abandon the innocent
Allegra.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Utopia
Experiment - Free Preview (ﬁrst 9
chapters) Kyle Mills 2013-02-26 With U.S.
intelligence agencies wracked by internal
power struggles and paralyzed by
bureaucracy, the president has been forced
to establish his own clandestine group-Covert-One. It's activated only as a last
resort, when the threat is on a global scale
and time is running out. THE UTOPIA
EXPERIMENT When Dresner Industries
unveils the Merge, a device that is destined
to revolutionize the world and make the
personal computer and smartphone
obsolete, Covert-One operative Colonel Jon
Smith is assigned to assess its military
potential. He discovers that enhanced
vision, real-time battleﬁeld displays,
unbreakable security, and near-perfect
marksmanship are only the beginning of a
technology that will change the face of
warfare forever--and one that must be kept
out of the hands of America's enemies at all
costs. Meanwhile, in the mountains of
Afghanistan, CIA operative Randi Russell
encounters an entire village of murdered
Afghans--all equipped with enhanced Merge
technology that even the Agency didn't
know existed. As Smith and Russell delve
into the circumstances surrounding the
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

Afghans' deaths, they're quickly blocked by
someone who seems to have access to the
highest levels of the military--a person that
even the president knows nothing about. Is
the Merge really as secure as its creator
claims? And what secrets about its
development is the Pentagon so desperate
to hide? Smith and Russell are determined
to learn the truth. But they may pay for it
with their lives . . .
Robert Ludlum's The Geneva Strategy
Robert Ludlum 2015-02-03 One evening in
Washington, DC, several high-ranking
members of government disappear in a
mass kidnapping. Among the kidnapped is
Nick Rendel, a computer software coding
expert in charge of drone programming and
strategy. He is the victim with the most
dangerous knowledge, including conﬁdential
passwords and codes that are used to
program the drones. If revealed, his
kidnappers could reprogram the drones to
strike targets within the United States. Jon
Smith and the Covert-One team begin a
worldwide search to recover the oﬃcials,
but as the ﬁrst kidnapping victims are
rescued, they show disturbing signs of
brainwashing or mind-altering drugs.
Smith's investigation leads him to Fort
Detrick, where a researcher, Dr Laura
Taylor, had been attempting to create a
drug to wipe memory from soldiers suﬀering
from post-traumatic stress syndrome. But Dr
Taylor's research was suspended almost a
year ago, when she was placed in a mental
institution. Now, if Smith doesn't ﬁgure out
the brainwashing drug, and track down the
kidnapped Nick Rendel, the kidnappers will
soon have the power to carry out drone
strikes anywhere in the world...
The Road to Gandolfo Robert Ludlum
2010-02-25 The most outrageous criminal
escapade of all time from the No. 1
bestselling author of the Bourne series.
General MacKenzie Hawkins is a living
military legend, a hero and a rogue. When
he gets kicked out of the army for conduct
unbecoming to an oﬃcer, his options are
limited - but not for long. He has a plan, a
plan so ambitious it will shock the world and
make him a very rich man: he is going to
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get $400 million - a dollar from every
Catholic in the world. And he's going to do it
by kidnapping the Pope...
The Icarus Agenda Robert Ludlum
2009-12-23 Five people want to change the
world - and one man must pay the price...A
fast-paced, brilliant thriller from the No. 1
bestselling author Robert Ludlum. In the
Sultanate of Oman over two hundred
hostages are being held at gunpoint. And
the world watches helplessly as the
madness begins. The spirit of the Mahdi is
abroad, intent on complete ﬁnancial and
political domination. Evan Kendrick, a quiet
Congressman, is an unlikely hero. But in his
past is a violence he cannot forget. On the
other side of the world, ﬁve very eccentric,
very rich people are meeting. They are the
Inheritors of Inver Brass. Their aim - to
utterly transform the world. They seek a
new saviour, an innocent messiah. Evan
Kendrick is to be their unwilling victim...
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Patriot
Attack Kyle Mills 2016-04-26 Robert
Ludlum's bestselling Covert-One series
continues with an exciting new novel by
New York Times bestselling author Kyle
Mills. An attack on a Japanese warship
brings Japan and China to the brink of war.
Meanwhile, top Covert-One operative
Colonel Jon Smith is sent on a mission to
recover mysterious material from the
wreckage of the Fukushima nuclear reactor.
When Smith fails to return, CIA agent Randi
Russell heads oﬀ on an unsanctioned
mission to ﬁnd him. She quickly discovers
that the missing samples may be evidence
that Japan, led by hawkish military chief of
staﬀ Masao Takahashi, has been secretly
developing next-generation weapon
systems in preparation for a conﬂict with
China. If the Covert-One team can't prevent
General Takahashi from provoking a war,
the entire world will be dragged into a battle
certain to kill tens of millions of people and
leave much of planet uninhabitable for
centuries.
Robert Ludlum's The Moscow Vector Robert
Ludlum 2010-02-25 Covert-One agents must
trace the source of a deadly disease - and
stop the outbreak of a Third World War. A
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

once-great nation is determined to rebuild
its shattered empire, and lightning military
strikes against its neighbours are planned.
But ﬁrst they must sow confusion and fear in
the ranks of their enemies. They turn to one
of the world's wealthiest and most powerful
men. He has control over an undetectable
and incurable bio-weapon, the perfect
assassin's tool. Created using a strand of
each victim's own DNA, it is the ultimate
precision-guided silent killer. Lt Col. Jon
Smith and his Covert-One operatives take
orders from the US President: their mission
is to stop this murderous conspiracy - and
thwart the leaders who are seeking to
restore their country to her former power...
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Patriot Attack -Free Preview (ﬁrst 8 chapters) Kyle Mills
2015-08-11 Robert Ludlum's bestselling
Covert-One series continues with an exciting
new novel by New York Times bestselling
author Kyle Mills. An attack on a Japanese
warship brings Japan and China to the brink
of war. Meanwhile, top Covert-One operative
Colonel Jon Smith is sent on a mission to
recover mysterious material from the
wreckage of the Fukushima nuclear reactor.
When Smith fails to return, CIA agent Randi
Russell heads oﬀ on an unsanctioned
mission to ﬁnd him. She quickly discovers
that the missing samples may be evidence
that Japan, led by hawkish military chief of
staﬀ Masao Takahashi, has been secretly
developing next-generation weapon
systems in preparation for a conﬂict with
China. If the Covert-One team can't prevent
General Takahashi from provoking a war,
the entire world will be dragged into a battle
certain to kill tens of millions of people and
leave much of planet uninhabitable for
centuries.
Robert Ludlum's the Ares Decision James H.
Cobb 2011 With U.S. intelligence agencies
wracked by internal power struggles and
paralyzed by bureaucracy, the President is
forced to establish his own clandestine
group - Covert-One - selected from the very
best operators America has to oﬀer. It is
only activated as a last resort, when the
threat is on a global scale and time is
running out. In Northern Uganda an
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American Special Forces team is wiped out
by a group of normally peaceful farmers.
Video of the attack shows even women and
children possessing almost supernatural
speed and strength, consumed with a rage
that makes them immune to pain, fear, and
all but the most devastating injuries. CovertOne's top operative, Army microbiologist
Colonel Jon Smith, is sent to investigate the
attack and ﬁnds evidence of a parasitic
infection that for centuries has been causing
violent insanity and then going dormant.
This time, though, it's diﬀerent. The
infection is purposely being kept alive and
the director of Iranian Intelligence is in
Uganda trying to make a deal for a
biological weapon to unleash on the West.
As Smith and his team are cut oﬀ from all
outside support, they begin to suspect that
forces much more powerful than the
Iranians are in play - forces that can be
traced to Washington itself.
Robert Ludlum's The Lazarus Vendetta
Robert Ludlum 2010-02-25 A thrilling
Covert-One novel, from the world's No. 1
bestselling international author. In the
increasingly turbulent atmosphere of
international politics, a once grassroots antiglobalisation movement has been slowly
taken over by an underground radical antitechnology group fronted by a mysterious
ﬁgure known only as Lazarus. All attempts
to inﬁltrate the group have failed, and the
intelligence agents involved have
disappeared without trace. Now Lazarus is
preparing to make his boldest move yet. Lt
Col. Jon Smith is activated by Covert-One to
bring his skills to bear in uncovering the
truth behind the terrorists. For, unbeknown
to the world at large, the Lazarus Movement
is on the brink of setting in motion a deadly
scheme that will risk the lives of billions and
for ever change the nature of the world.
The Bancroft Strategy Robert Ludlum
2010-02-25 Intelligence agent Todd Belknap
is ﬁred after a mission goes wrong - now
he's a lone operative on the loose... When
Todd Belknap's best friend goes missing, it
seems that a mysterious ﬁgure, known only
as 'Genesis', is responsible. Meanwhile,
hedge fund analyst Andrea Newton gets an
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

unexpected call. She has been left a fortune
by a cousin she's never met - on the
condition that she joins the board of the
charitable Bancroft Foundation. Yet the
foundation appears less and less benign the
more deeply involved she becomes. As
events escalate, and Genesis appears to be
working to destabilise governments, Todd
and Andrea must form an uneasy alliance if
they are to uncover the truth - before it's
too late...
The Immortalists Kyle Mills 2011 "What
would you do to save the life of your child?
It's a question microbiologist Richard
Draman thought he'd answered when he
walked away from his career to focus on
curing a genetic defect that is causing his
daughter to age at a wildly accelerated rate.
But now he and his wife Carly are being
forced to come to terms with the fact that
eight-year-old Susie's time is running out.
Then they receive an unexpected gift:
startling new research into the fundamental
secrets of life that could be the miracle
they've been looking for. When Richard is
arrested on a trumped-up charge of having
stolen the data, he takes his family and
runs, seeking out a retired special-forces
operative and old friend to help dig up the
truth behind the controversial experiments.
Determined to either save Susie's life or die
trying, the Dramans plunge into a bloody
conﬂict between two powerful factions vying
for control of a discovery that could change
the face of humanity" -- from author's web
site.
Robert Ludlum's The Hades Factor Robert
Ludlum 2010-04-01 Robert Ludlum has been
acclaimed as the master of .suspense and
international intrigue. His many books have
thrilled millions of readers, reaching the top
of bestsellers lists the world over and
setting a standard that has never been
surpassed. Now, from the imagination of
one of America's greatest storytellers comes
Robert Ludlum's The Hades Factor--a
thrilling new entry in the Covert-One series.
A homeless man in Boston, an Army Major in
California, and a teenage girl in Atlanta all
die suddenly and painfully--each a victim of
an unknown doomsday virus. For three
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days, a team of scientists is a U.S.
government laboratory has been frantically
trying to unlock the virus's secrets. When
the leading researcher from that lab, Lt. Col.
Jonathan Smith, returns from overseas, he
barely survives a series of well-orchestrated
attempts made on his life. By the time Smith
eludes his pursuers and makes it home, he
discovers that the virus has claimed its
fourth victim, Dr. Sophia Russell--Smith's
ﬁancee. Devastated and enraged, Smith
quickly uncovers evidence that his lover's
death was no accident--that someone out
there has the virus, and the pandemic that
threatens hundreds of millions of lives is no
accident. But wherever he turns, Smith ﬁnds
that some unseen force has blocked his
quest for information. Not knowing whom to
trust, Smith assembles a private team to
search for the truth behind the deadly virus.
While the death toll mounts, their quest
leads to the highest levels of power and the
darkest corners of the earth, as they match
wits with a determined genius--and as the
fate of the world lies in the balance.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Bourne
Initiative Eric Van Lustbader 2017-06-13
Jason Bourne is on the run. The NSA
believes Bourne controls the cyber weapon
devised by his old friend, General Boris
Karpov, capable of penetrating the heart of
America's ﬁnal defence: nuclear launch
codes. Flushed from cover, hunted by
assassins and nearly killed, Bourne must
join forces with his bitterest enemy, Keyre,
the Somali terrorist, whose organization
Bourne once decimated. From the Greek
island of Skyros to Somalia and the
underbelly of Moscow, Bourne must unravel
the mystery of Boris Karpov's last legacy, a
weaponized code that may very well bring
about the unthinkable: a violent end to
America.
Robert Ludlum's the Ares Decision 2012
Robert Ludlum's(TM) The Ares Decision Kyle
Mills 2012-08-28 Microbiologist Colonel Jon
Smith is sent with his fellow Covert-One
operatives to discover why an American
special forces team was savagely attacked
and decimated by the normally peaceful
residents of a farming village in northern
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

Uganda.
Robert Ludlum's The Utopia Experiment
Kyle Mills 2013 While assessing the military
potential of a new intelligence device,
Covert-One's Colonel Jon Smith realizes the
technology must never fall into the hands of
America's enemies.
The Smart Money Woman Arese Ugwu
2016-08-22 The Smart Money Woman—An
African girl’s journey to ﬁnancial freedom
Meet Zuri. She’s living a fabulous life. Great
car, gorgeous apartment, well paid job.
Meet Zuri. Broken down car, an apartment
she cant aﬀord, a job she’s about to lose.
What’s a broke girl to do? With her best
friends Tami (the ﬂighty fashion designer),
Lara (the tough oil and gas executive),
Adesuwa (the conservative lawyer), and
Ladun (the fabulous housewife), Zuri grows
a little, learns a lot and navigates her way to
making better ﬁnancial decisions and
building wealth. This book tackles, debt,
spending, the consumerist culture of the
African middle class, the fear and
misconceptions surrounding money and the
lack of it, love, friendships, cultural and
societal pressures and the roles they play in
success. With each chapter comes a Smart
Money Lesson, there to help you work your
way up the ﬁnancial ladder.
Robert Ludlum's The Paris Option Robert
Ludlum 2010-02-25 An excellent COVERTONE thriller from the bestselling writing
team - Robert Ludlum and Gayle Lynds. A
ﬁery explosion shatters a laboratory building
in Paris. Among the dead is Emile
Chambord, one of the leaders in the global
race to create a molecular - or DNA computer. Unfortunately, Professor
Chambord kept the details of his work
secret, and his notes were apparently
destroyed in the ﬁre. Then suddenly US
ﬁghter jets disappear from radar screens for
a full ﬁve minutes and there's no
explanation; utilities cease to function; and
all telecommunications abruptly stop, with
devastating consequences. This is not the
work of a clever hacker - only the enormous
power and speed of a DNA computer could
have caused such havoc. Covert-One agent
Jon Smith ﬂies to Paris to investigate.
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Following a trail that leads him across two
continents, he uncovers a web of deception
that threatens to reshape the world for
ever...
Robert Ludlum's The Altman Code Robert
Ludlum 2010-03-11 The fourth instalment in
the COVERT-ONE series from the master of
the thriller genre. On the dark waterside
docks of Shanghai, a photographer records
cargo being secretly loaded. He's brutally
killed and his camera destroyed. Two weeks
later on the dangerous high seas, the US
Navy covertly tracks a Chinese ship
rumoured to carry tons of chemicals to
create biological weapons of mass
destruction. The President cannot let the
ship reach its destination - a rogue Middle
East nation. But he doesn't want the navy to
attack and board it either, because decades
of negotiations with China have at long last
yielded a landmark human rights agreement
that China is willing to sign. Covert-One
operative Jon Smith is brought in to ﬁnd
solid proof of what the Chinese ship is
ferrying. Then an agent is murdered and
vital evidence destroyed. Smith must ﬁnd
the truth about the ship, a truth that probes
the deepest secrets of the Chinese ruling
party...
Robert Ludlum's The Patriot Attack Robert
Ludlum 2015-09-29 Japan and China are
thrown close to the brink of war when a
Japanese warship is attacked. Meanwhile top
Covert-One operative Jon Smith is sent to
recover mysterious material from the
wrecked Fukushima nuclear reactor. Smith
vanishes, and CIA agent Randi Russell goes
on an unsanctioned mission to ﬁnd him. She
discovers that the missing samples may be
evidence that Japan, led by Chief of Staﬀ
Masao Takahashi, has been developing
next-generation weapons systems in
preparation for a conﬂict with China. The
Covert-One team must prevent Takahashi
from sparking a war, or the world will be
dragged into a battle certain to kill tens of
millions of people and leave much of the
planet uninhabitable.
Robert Ludlum's The Arctic Event James
Cobb 2010-02-25 An ancient bomber
conceals a devastating secret - a stunning
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

Covert-One thriller from the master
storyteller. On a desolate island deep within
the Arctic, a scientiﬁc expedition
photographs the wreckage of a bomber. It
seems to be a relic from the Cold War - but
a handful of insiders know that it is a Soviet
Air Force biological warfare platform, still
armed with weaponised anthrax. CovertOne's Lt. Col. Jon Smith leads a team to
secure the site. But on the island they ﬁnd
themselves confronted with a traitor from
within their ranks. Gradually they become
aware that the ancient bomber conceals
something else: a secret so deadly that it
could trigger a Third World War...
The Sigma Protocol Robert Ludlum
2009-12-23 Ben Hartman is on holiday in
Switzerland when he meets a childhood
friend - who promptly tries to kill him. In
self-defence, Ben kills his attacker, but soon
the body and all evidence of the
confrontation have disappeared. Anna
Navarro, a US government agent, is sent to
look into a string of deaths around the
world. The only thing the victims have in
common is an old OSS ﬁle, codenamed
SIGMA. But as soon as she starts to get
somewhere, she is dragged oﬀ the case and
declared rogue. Someone wants this secret
kept, and not only the future of Hartman
and Navarro is at stake, but that of the
world...
A Good Man's Decision Joe Bailey
2016-05-08 Jack Barlow was a good man,
good father, good husband, and good
citizen. Learn what he decides to do when
private ownership of ﬁrearms is outlawed.
His decisions lead to desparate measures,
heroic action and nation changing results. A
story that changes minds and searches
hearts.
The Janson Directive Robert Ludlum
2009-12-23 The Sunday Times bestselling
thriller from 'the world's most read writer'
GQ 'A writer who bests the bestsellers' Daily
Telegraph Retired operative Paul Janson is
called back to the spy game to settle a
personal debt he owes. Peter Novak, the
legendary Hungarian immigrant and head of
the Liberty Foundation, has been kidnapped
and faces execution at the hands of terrorist
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extremists. It is up to Janson to rescue
Novak before he is murdered. Janson
immediately puts together a top team and
manages the nearly impossible task of
extricating Novak, but something goes
horribly wrong - something that indicates
the operation had been compromised from
the start - and only Janson himself survives.
Now the major intelligence services think
that Janson was responsible for Novak's
death and are sending their ﬁnest
operatives after him...
Desert Places Blake Crouch 2011 Andrew Z
Thomas is a successful writer of suspense
thrillers, living the dream at this lake house
in the peidmont of North Carolina. One
afternoon in late spring, he receives a
bizarre letter that eventually threatens his
career, his sanity, and the lives of everyone
he loves. A murderer is designing his future,
and for the life of him Andrew can't get
away.
The Keepers of the Library Glenn Cooper
2013-06-25 Prophecy is prologue England,
1775. An ambitious American pushes his
expedition onward despite dire warnings
from the locals. But what Benjamin Franklin
discovers on the Isle of Wight isn't just
superstition. It's a secret with the power to
save the world—or destroy it. In less than
four hundred days, most of the world's
population will be dead. Nobody knows why,
only when: February 9, 2027. Retired FBI
Special Agent Will Piper is one of the few
who will live "Beyond the Horizon." Fifteen
years ago, he revealed the prophecy to the
world after the hunt for a madman led him
to the mystical Library of Vectis, now
housed at Area 51, in an unmarked location
in the Nevada desert. Will is determined to
live out his days in the Florida sun . . . even
as the world sinks into hedonism and
despair . . . even as the Doomsday Killer's
ominous calling cards resurface . . . until the
apocalypse threatens the one thing Will
won't compromise on: his own ﬂesh and
blood.
The Little Book of Breaking 80 - How to
Shoot in the 70s (Almost) Every Time You
Play Golf Shane Jones 2013-09-01 Shane
Jones had been a golf enthusiast for many
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

years, yet he rarely broke 80 in his games.
He watched what others did and found that
golfers, non-professional and professional
alike, shared common traits for a good
game. He compiled what he noticed, put it
to practice, and wrote this book about his
ﬁndings.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Janson
Command Paul Garrison 2012-02-14 Paul
Janson, a character ﬁrst featured in Robert
Ludlum's bestselling novel The Janson
Directive, has a new goal: save the world,
one operative, one mission, one redemption
at a time. Reformed from his days of covertoperations, Paul Janson has set a new
mission for himself. Working in partnership
with champion sharpshooter Jessica Kincaid,
he rehabilitates disenchanted agents and
helps them create new lives outside of the
violent intelligence sector. These former
operatives then form a network of support
for Janson when it comes to his other job-Janson also takes on independent
assignments. For a fee, he'll use his skills to
resolve international crises. But only those
actions that he believes contribute to the
greater good of all. Whether he's rescuing
an American doctor from Somalian pirates,
attacking militant thugs intent on murdering
a West African public servant agitating for
human rights, or hunting the money-lenders
who capitalize on barbaric civil war, Janson
stays honest with three simple rules: 1) No
torture. 2) No civilian casualties. 3) No
killing anyone who doesn't try to kill them.
Yet with his commitment to doing what is
right--while facing canny intelligence
operatives, ruthless warlords, deep sea
marauders, or brutal dictators--Janson ﬁnds
that his most diﬃcult task is ﬁguring out if
he's ﬁghting for the good side.
The Scorpio Illusion Robert Ludlum
2009-12-23 A brilliant, high-tension thriller
from the Sunday Times bestselling master
storyteller... Tyrell Hawthorne was a naval
intelligence oﬃcer until his wife was
murdered. Now Hawthorne has been called
out of retirement for one last assignment.
For he is the only man who can track down
the world's most dangerous terrorist, Amaya
Bajaratt, who has set in motion a chilling
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conspiracy that a desperate government
cannot stop. Hawthorne must follow
Amaya's serpentine trail to uncover the
sinister network that exists to help this
consummate killer. And Hawthorne must
discover the shattering truth behind the
Scorpio Illusion...
When Smiles Fade Paige Dearth 2013
Emma was unloved from the moment she
was born. Her earliest memory is being
severely beaten by her father, Pepper
Murphy, when she was just eight-yearsold.
Seething with resentment over the sacriﬁce
of his dreams for a woman he cares little
about and children he never wanted, Pepper
chooses to blame his older daughter. Her
mother, Valerie, makes matters worse with
her verbal abuse, leaving Emma isolated
with a man that had no boundaries in
punishing his daughter, taking his abuse to
unimaginable levels. Emma's father's
coldblooded beatings and the ultimate
abuse to which he subjects her, lays the
foundation of the person she becomes. As
she matures into a resourceful teenager,
she is unwilling and unable to stiﬂe her
desire for revenge. Reaching her breaking
point she can no longer control the impulse
to ﬁght back and ﬁnally takes matters into
her own hands. Having learned the art of
hatred from her father and the mastery of
manipulation from her mother, young Emma
now sets out to make a better life for
herself, leaving the memory of the abused
child she had once been behind her.
Hardened by the heartless brutality she
encounters and the dangerous situations
she must overcome in the course of her
journey, she faces every challenge that
comes her way in her quest for a normal life
for herself and for those she loves. Finally a
person emerges from within that guides her
toward a better life until she learns of a
secret that sets her on the path of ultimate
redemption.
The Cassandra Compact Robert Ludlum
2010-02-25 A brilliant Covert-One novel
from 'the real Titan of the genre' GQ Yuri
Danko, an oﬃcer in the medical division of
Russia's security service, is murdered in a
spray of assassin's bullets. Now Covertrobert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

One's Jon Smith has Danko's classiﬁed
papers, and he's unearthed a terrifying
global conspiracy. A Serb terrorist has been
despatched from Russia to smuggle
hazardous vials of a deadly bacteria into the
United States. His mission: to deliver them
to an unknown US government agent. Then
both men are murdered, and the deadly
bacteria is stolen...It's up to Lt Col. Smith to
ﬁnd the madman who possesses it, before
he holds a defenseless world hostage with
the power to render the human race extinct.
Robert Ludlum's The Ares Decision Kyle
Mills 2011 With U.S. intelligence agencies
wracked by internal power struggles and
paralyzed by bureaucracy, the President is
forced to establish his own clandestine
group - Covert-One - selected from the very
best operators America has to oﬀer. It is
only activated as a last resort, when the
threat is on a global scale and time is
running out. In Northern Uganda an
American Special Forces team is wiped out
by a group of normally peaceful farmers.
Video of the attack shows even women and
children possessing almost supernatural
speed and strength, consumed with a rage
that makes them immune to pain, fear, and
all but the most devastating injuries. CovertOne's top operative, Army microbiologist
Colonel Jon Smith, is sent to investigate the
attack and ﬁnds evidence of a parasitic
infection that for centuries has been causing
violent insanity and then going dormant.
This time, though, it's diﬀerent. The
infection is purposely being kept alive and
the director of Iranian Intelligence is in
Uganda trying to make a deal for a
biological weapon to unleash on the West.
As Smith and his team are cut oﬀ from all
outside support, they begin to suspect that
forces much more powerful than the
Iranians are in play - forces that can be
traced to Washington itself.
Robert Ludlum's The Ares Decision Kyle
Mills 2011-09-15 The brand new Covert-One
thriller from a master storyteller and global
bestseller. When a US Special Forces team
is wiped out by a group of normally peaceful
farmers in Uganda, Covert-One operative
Jon Smith is sent to investigate. Video of the
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attack shows even women and children
possessing almost supernatural speed and
strength, consumed with a rage that makes
them immune to pain, fear and all but the
most devastating injuries. Smith ﬁnds
evidence of a parasitic infection that for
centuries has been causing violent insanity
and then going dormant. This time, though,
it's diﬀerent. And as Smith and his team are
cut oﬀ from all outside support, they begin
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to suspect that forces much closer to home
are in play...
The Lost Goddess Tom Knox 2011
Archaeological ﬁnds in France and
Southeast Asia set in motion a plan for
vengeance by a demonic woman and rankle
the shadowy forces who want the
discoveries kept secret in this new thriller
from the author of The Genesis Secret.
30,000 ﬁrst printing.
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